Educational Horizons Charter School 321-729-0786 www.educationalhorizons.net April 2023 www.cdaymontessori.com
Country Day for Children Preschool 321-951-8005



## Dear Families,

Welcome to SPRING! The weather is getting warmer and we are all excited to be outside a little more. Don't forget to send in your child with a water bottle to stay hydrated. With only two months left, attendance is important! In May our final state testing will occur. Attached is an article to help your child with stress and anxiety due to these types of assessments.

There is plenty happening in our school on and off campus. Our building "A" got new flooring which has brightened up the rooms. Outside we have added an outdoor intercom for communication and security. We have a whole week dedicated to appreciation of staff, teachers, and families. We are re-registering using the NEW Focus portal as we plan for the beginning of next year. Grades 1-4 will go on field trips this month. I have been asked to join administrators in the area to support Special Olympics with our local law enforcement. Come join us for FUN! If you are able to donate, there is a link and information provided.

Sincerely,
Cheryl Turner (Principal and Administrator)

Our School Yearbook is at the publisher and will be ready for delivery in May. If you would like one, you can go online to order at Pictavo School# 708161 or send in \$25.00 to the office - while supplies last. The theme to the book is Space and Exploration. This will also be the theme for our EOY program and 6<sup>th</sup> Grade Graduation on May 23<sup>rd</sup>. Memories are priceless!

## Schools and Offices are closed on Friday, April 7<sup>th</sup>.

Enjoy the time with your family and the wonderful outdoors. Maria Montessori said, "When children come in contact with nature, they reveal their strength."





Hey Educational Horizons Charter School, Principal Chenyl Turner is in big trouble and needs your help! She has been charged with falling to comply with the CFA [Chick-Fi-A] standard of "Sat More Chicker". She has been given a bend of \$500.00. If her bond is not met, she will be reinanded to the jail located on the roof of Chick-Fi-A, located at E35 Palm Bay Road on April 21, 2003 beginning at £100PM.







If you want to donate to EHCS Special Olympics Fund, use the link on our school Facebook.

https://give.specialolympicsflorida.org/site/TR?team\_id=8287&fr\_i d=1775&pg=team&fbclid=lwAR2QH\_ezB\_-RINx9G\_u61slv0mGMjeXpjMnN7wU-RYi2BE9XDD6YM8HTDgE

I promise Principal Turner will go up on the roof **even** if the bond is collected! We will do a bucket drop on Monday, April 10th at the PM car loop if you spare some CASH! Join the fun on Friday, April 21<sup>st</sup> at Chick-fil-A, 835 Palm Bay Rd, 6-8 pm.



Spirit Day is

Friday, April 14<sup>th</sup> @ 9:00. Join us as Kindergarten leads us for the day. Jog-a-thon awards will be given at this time. Please check in the office and have your ID ready for a visitor's badge.

**Field Trips!!!** Grades 1 & 2 will do Gem mining and lunch with a nature scavenger hunt on April 5<sup>th</sup>. Grades 3 & 4 will enjoy a play called, "The Time Machine" on April 27<sup>th</sup> followed by outdoor lunch together! A great way to extend the classroom.

PTO News!! Join us Tuesday, April 11th @ 6:30 for our monthly meeting. We will be looking at results of the parent survey. Come see how you can get involved and support your school. We will talk about the events and activities scheduled for the remainder of the year. Many hands will be needed to complete these tasks. Our week of appreciation begins on April 17th. The GARDEN theme will be carried throughout the week. Please consider helping us decorate the car loop with PAPER flowers from tissue, cardstock, poster board to show our appreciation for the teachers and staff. Attached is a flier to help you plan the week. On Thursday, April 20<sup>th</sup> is our Family Appreciation and Talent show. Please RSVP so we can have enough food. If your child wants to entertain us, fill out that portion of the flier. We are looking for nominations for our Volunteer of the Year. Send in nominations to Mrs. Turner or pto@educationalhorizns.net The award is not for the most hours, but for an individual who has given ten hours with a good heart and be a good representative for the entire school body. Our service project will be on Friday, April 21<sup>st</sup> as we support Special Olympics with Principal Turner on the roof. Thank you all for a wonderful year so far. Let's end with a high note and celebrate!